
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: CONSULTATION FOR THE PHILIPPINE NATIONAL REDD-PLUS STRATEGY
(PNRPS)
1 message

FMB EnviFor Section <fmb.enviforestrysection@gmail.com> Mon, Jul 26, 2021 at 7:07 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, denr.mimaropa@gmail.com, DENR Region 5 <r5@denr.gov.ph>,
Denr Region VIII <ored8@yahoo.com>, DENR Region 8 <r8@denr.gov.ph>, oredxi@yahoo.com.ph, r11@denr.gov.ph

Good day,

We would like to follow up the participants and confirmation of the above mentioned subject.

Thank you and warm regards,

On Fri, Jul 16, 2021, 9:25 PM FMB EnviFor Section, <fmb.enviforestrysection@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear All, 


Greetings!


The Forest Management Bureau is currently conducting a post-assessment of the PNRPS, and we would like to invite you and/or a
representative from your office to participate in a consultation meeting. Attached herewith is the signed invitation letter, for your
reference.


Please confirm your attendance by responding to this email on or before the scheduled date. Should you have any
concerns or queries, please feel free to contact us at fmb.enviforestrysection@gmail.com or call us at 09560856253 and
we would gladly respond at the soonest time possible.


Also, please find below the meeting link details:


Meeting link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81530307409?pwd=cDFnNldZUWl0SEtYRjRLREFzZFovUT09


Thank you and we hope to hear from you soon.


Regards,


-- 

Environmental Forestry Section
Forest Resources Conservation Division
Forest Management Bureau

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Ave., Diliman, Quezon City
Tel. No.: (02) 927-2491
Telefax: (02) 928-2891
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